
 

C4 will connect community resources to provide career education for  
all students while laying the foundation for life-long learning. 

                            www.bcscschools.org/C4                      @ConnectionsC4 
   
    

  

      

 

  

 

  

 

                        L to R, Jeff Metz, Dalton Foley, Arriann Custer 
“Your name here.”   

Arriann Custer, director of Family School Partners,  
was thrilled with donor recognition plaque created by  
the Graphic Design (Mr. Metz) and Precision Machining 
(Mr. Foley) departments. Over time, the plates will have  
donors’ names engraved on them and the plaque has a place 
of pride in the BCSC Administration building. The house  
logo is composed of translucent acrylic pieces, inset in the 
wood plaque.   
  

   

  

  

  

  

C4 Provides Holiday Cheer! 
Load up your family and drive over to Columbus North High School to view the holiday lights from dusk to dawn.  
All donations go to Love Chapel.  C4 Networking and Construction students worked together on the display.  At left, 
CNHS senior Savannah Hacker, Networking II, hangs more lights. 
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ATTENTION BARTHOLOMEW COUNTY RESIDENTS!! 
Please take this critical survey regarding broadband service throughout 
Bartholomew County. It is very important to obtain as many responses 
as possible, to create better solutions. 
https://purdue.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9Ahi7Dlt9Li4VG5 

For more information: https://www.facebook.com/Bartholomew-County-
Broadband-Initiative-100687855228529/ 

This week Business Management students had 
another opportunity to present business proposals 
for the Maverick Challenge.  Students in Radio and 
TV assisted with the presentations.  Above, East 
senior Malachi Parks uses a new “shotgun mic,” 
which allows for safe social distance without 
compromising sound quality. 

Great collaboration and safety practice within C4! 
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